## St Ann's RC Primary School. Derbyshire Lane, Stretford, Manchester M32 8SH

Tel: 0161 865 7705 / 1131

14th June 2017

Dear Parent / Guardian,

## Change of Catering Supplier from September 2017

Dear Parents/Carers

I am writing to inform you that from September 2017 **Dolce**, our new catering provider, will be joining us.

We have been very impressed with the service Dolce provide to other schools within Trafford. They are a national family run company with an excellent record and very high standards.

Dolce's separate meal ordering and payment system is called **Live Kitchen**. This is similar to ParentPay but requires meals to be paid for by **Direct Debit**.

The cost of the meals will be £2.10 per day (£10.50 per week).

As part of the initial set up we will be passing Dolce the main email address we currently hold for you on our system. It is therefore vital that you provide the school with your email address. Towards the end of this term, you will receive an email from Live Kitchen with your username and password. This will enable you to set up a direct debit initially and once the system is up and running pre-order your child's meal and look up menus.

For further details on Dolce, please visit their website www.dolce.co.uk.

## <u>ParentPay</u>

Please note ParentPay will still be used for all other school payments such as After School and Breakfast clubs, sports clubs and school trips.

All school meal balances must be cleared by Friday 30th June 2017 at the latest.

Further information and menus will be sent out later in the term.

Yours sincerely,

Mr J O'Brien Headteacher